
 
 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

For the 2016 publication cycle, a spring issue with the theme, “Your Mission Field at Home” 

was a huge success and most recently, the fall issue “Missions in Motion” should arrive in your 

mailbox soon.  Because of our huge response for articles from our spring issue, the fall issue was 

a mix of local and international missions.   

 

I wanted to share two emails that I received from our members in regard to the journal: 

 

“Thank you very much for taking the time to write the “Let it Go” letter 

for the spring journal.  Very inspiring and challenging. The future of 

pharmacy is in good hands with you and yours. I am older, but not quitting 

yet… Keep fighting the good fight!”  

 

“Hi there! I wanted to let you know that I am thankful that you chose to 

publish my article.  The journal came to my mailbox on the 10 year 

anniversary of Grant's death.  Also, I shared it with my supervisor and he 

read it in his district meeting...word for word.  That meeting was with 

PIC'S. He also shared it in a meeting with staff pharmacists.  He also said 

that his Regional manager wanted a copy and asked if it would be ok to 

share with others.  I never dreamed that a company as big as CVS would 

share, but we are focusing on patient care.....God's timing is so perfect and 

I am thankful I was obedient to share.  Again, thank you for your efforts in 

the publication....God is so good! “It is encouraging to know that the 

journal is making an impact, even in corporate America!” 

 

Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to share them 

with us to bless the membership.  I feel very honored to be able to serve the membership in this 

capacity. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mary J. Ferrill, Pharm.D., FASHP  

Director of the Gregory Center for Medical Missions  

Palm Beach Atlantic University 

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy for the Christian Pharmacist Fellowship International 

901 S. Flagler Drive  

West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4708 

561-803-2053 (phone)  

mary_ferrill@pba.edu 


